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15220 N.W. Greenbrier Pkwy, #200
Beaverton, OR 97006

: 503) 690-8090
Dear Central Point Software Customer, (503) 690-8090

Thank you for your purchase. Like you, we recognize the importance of making
backups of software so you will find that this product is not “copy protected” in

any way.

In case you are not yet familiar with the copyright law asit relates to making
copies of computer software, we'd like to take this opportunity to discuss it with
you.

Many manufacturers of computer software copy-protect their products to
physically prevent people from making copies and giving them away or resalling
them. Under the copyright law, you have a right to make copies to use
in the event your original disk no longer functions. It is important to
note that this is the only right to copy afforded to you under the law,
and both we and other software publishers request that you do not make copies
for any other purpose.

Some states have enacted or are considering enacting “ Shrink Wrap” license
enforcement acts which may or may not affect your right to make backups of
certain software products. We suggest that you check your state law to see
whether it applies to you in this regard.

As part of an industry-wide effort to inform people of their rights under the U.S.
copyright law, we have enclosed a copy of ADAPSO's “Thou Shalt Not Dupe’
flyer. We hope you will take a moment to read it before using our product.

THANK Y QU again for your purchase! We know you will find using your
computer much more pleasant knowing you have safely put away backups of
your valuable software.

Sincerely,
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Michael D. Brown
President



